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Dear Parents/guardians: December, 2022
We hope you all are well. Soon we will take a break for the holidays.

We’d like to thank you all for your support in our fundraising efforts this year and for helping
us sanitize after classes.

The chocolate fundraiser continues at Sinfully the Best. Beautifully boxed new flavors of
chocolates are available now to purchase at the store located at Unit 110 — 12251 No. 1 Rd.
in Steveston. Please see the attached poster for more information.

We'd like to pass on some important information.

1) Winter Break is between Sunday, December 18 and Monday, January 2. School reopens
on Tuesday, January 3, 2023.

2) On Wednesday, January 11, 2023, we will have a New Year's party in our school. It will
not be online this year. On that day, we will divide into several groups and play New
Year's games and create New Year's cards. More details will be announced early in
January. Also, please note that only our students can attend the party (no friends/guests).

a. Monday, January 9: Regular classes

b. Tuesday, January 10 and Thursday, January 12: No classes

c. Students in all weekday classes on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday
should come on Wednesday, January 11.

3) If heavy snowfall makes it unsafe for students and teachers to get to and from school, the
school may, at its discretion, switch to online classes. In this situation, the teachers will
contact you by email as soon as possible.

4) Steveston Japanese Language School continues to strongly recommend the wearing of
masks. All persons are required to disinfect their hands when entering and leaving the
classrooms. Also, students with cold or flu like symptoms (fever, coughing, sneezing etc.)
are not allowed to enter the building. Please check your child’s health before sending
them to school.

*Saturday classes and Adult classes are scheduled as usual.

Have a great holiday.



gmjoy,chocolc’res

specially crafted by
Sirncully The Best

for our school!

Each box contains Classic Milk, Dark Delight, Daidai, Chemnry Blossom,
Passionate Lust, Apple Pie and one large dark chocolate coin.

A porfion of sales from each box is donated
to support the programs at the
Steveston Japanese Language School

Available now at Sinfully The Best
#110- 12251 No, 1 Rd, Richmond, BC.



